
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 3 November 2005 

9. ST ALBANS PLAY CENTRE – FUNDING APPLICATION 
 
 Further to a report from the Community Development Adviser, the Board resolved: 
 
 1. That the Board allocate $5,000 from its 2005/06 discretionary fund to the St Albans Play Centre 

towards the costs of playground upgrading. 
 
 2. That the Board agree to support in writing any other applications for funding required by the 

St Albans Play Centre. 
 


